
  

  

 

 

 

NIMS/GEN/CR325/05/25                                                                                                             06.05.2025 
 

FANCY DRESS COMPETITION-KG & MONTESSORI 
 

Dear Parents, 
 

Warm greetings from New Indian Model School, Dubai. 

We are delighted to announce that a Junior Fancy Dress Competition will be held on the 13th and 

14th of May, 2025 in the school premises. 
 

Venue: Sports Hall 

Timings • Morning Shift: 8:00 AM – 10:00 AM 

 Late Morning Shift: 1:30 PM – 2:30 PM 

 
 

Date: 13th May 2025 

Classes: KG-2 and Montessori-2 

Sustainable Development Goal: SDG 12  

Topic: Trash to Treasure Troopers 

 

Date: 14th May 2025 

Class: KG-1 

Sustainable Development Goal: SDG 14  

Topic: Life Under Water 

To ensure smooth and meaningful participation, kindly take note of the following guidelines: 

1. Ready-made or commercially purchased costumes will not be permitted, as we aim to showcase 

originality and innovation. 

2. Costumes must be made exclusively from recycled or repurposed materials to encourage 

creativity and environmental consciousness. 

3. The responsibility of dressing up the participants lies with the parents/guardians. We appreciate 

your support and enthusiasm in preparing your child. 

Parents are cordially invited to attend the Fancy Dress Competition at school and encourage the 

young participants with their presence.  

If you wish your ward to participate, kindly inform the class teacher on or before 10th May 2025. 

Warm regards, 

 
 
Supriya Sehgal 
Principal 


